
M E L B O U R N E 
13–15 November 2012 
First Announcement  
& Call for Abstracts 

A n  i nt e r n at ion a l ,  mu l t i -
disciplinary, multi-code conference 
hosted by Victoria University’s 
Football Studies Unit.

Program features include:
n	 A keynote address by Dr Kevin Moore, 

Director of the National Football Museum, 
Manchester

n	 Presentations and papers by individual 
scholars

n	 Forums, panel sessions and elective workshops

n	 Launch of Football Studies Review.

For all conference information, including 
arrangements for submission of abstracts, 
registration details, and a draft program, go to 
http://www.staff.vu.edu.au/RobHess/ and click on 
‘Football Studies Unit’.
The deadline for abstracts is 31 July 2012.

Early bird registrations close on 30 September 2012.

The 
Worlds of 
Football II

INTERN      A TION    A L  C O N F E R E N C E

Heritage, communities                 cultures&

The Football Studies 
Unit is part of the Sport 
and Culture Group, a  
collaborative group of scholars 

based in the School of Sport and Exercise 
Science at Victoria University. 
The unifying aim of the Group is to advance 
critical understanding of sport through 
individual and collaborative research and 
writings that explore the role of sport in local 
and global communities from a multi- and 
cross-disciplinary framework.
The Group is renowned not only for hosting 
international conferences and local seminars,  
but for engagement in media presentations to 
promote informed and public debate on sport 
issues and policies, and the publication of the 
Bulletin of Sport and Culture.


